
 

 

 

 

 

 

3 July 2020 

Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well and you are looking forward to the next chapter of your educational 

journey.  
 

Results Day  

We are looking forward to celebrating with you on results day. This will be held on Thursday, 20 August 2020. Pupils will be 

required to attend in a 30 minute window in their tutor groups. Please see the table below for the time each tutor group should 

attend school. Family members are welcome to attend, but please ensure there are no more than two family members per pupil. 

If pupils are attending on their own, please ensure they are aware that they must adhere to the social distancing guidance.  
 

If for any reason a pupil is not able to attend results day and you wish someone else to pick results up on their behalf, you will 

need to provide school with a signed letter from the pupil requesting this. This includes where a pupil wants a parent or carer to 

pick results up for them. 
 

Tutor Group Time  

11 BRO 9:00am 

11 CPI 9:30am 

11 CRN 10am 

11 DCO 10:30am 

11 ECO (original ECO) 11am 

11 JPA 11:30am 

11 WSM 12pm 
 

Year 11 Leavers Hoodies and Celebrations 

I hope you have all received your surprise good luck card in the post from school staff to remind you how fantastic you all are 

and to wish you well with your future ventures.  
 

We have arranged an online shop to enable our Year 11 leavers to buy a leavers hoodie. You will receive a text message at the 

end of next week with a link to enable you to place your order and have your hoodie delivered to your home. The online shop 

will close on Wednesday, 22 July. Please note, it will not be possible to order a hoodie after this date.  
 

As I have previously communicated, we are committed to celebrating the end of your high school journey with us and hope to 

be able to arrange a Prom for you. Unfortunately, with the current situation we don’t have any further details on this yet.  
 

Finally, I also wanted to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for all your support over the last five years and to wish 

students the best of luck for the future.   

 

If you have any questions about results day please email admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs H Norman 

Assistant Headteacher  
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